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Dear KAB members, Friends, and Supporters,
 
We are pleased to share that we have been successful in securing funding for many of our activities, including social lunches, swimming, bowling, and the salaries of our Welfare Officer and Outreach Officer.

However, running a charity involves much more behind the scenes. Funders are often reluctant to provide grants for essential core costs such as office rent, computers, and administration, all of which are vital to keeping the charity going.

That’s why we’re reaching out to our members and supporters. Your continued or new donations can make a real difference in helping us sustain KAB and the work we do. Every contribution, no matter the size, helps ensure we can continue serving our community.

This year we need to raise £20,000

We are also encouraging our members and supporters to consider leaving a legacy to KAB by including us in their will.

Thank you for your support!
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Odette Battarel 
Chief Executive Officer
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	To donate: In person, by post, or through our website:  www.kingstonassociationforblind.org

To make a transfer please find our bank details below:

Kingston Association for the blind 
CAF Bank
Sort Code: 40-52-40
Account Number:00100618
Ref: Donation KAB 2025
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Alternatively, use our QR code
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